
From: Tom Webster
Sent: 20/05/2024 11:54:17 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Cc:
Subject: TRIMMED: DA 2024/0487 ( 139 Lagoon St Narrabeen )

Attn Anne-Marie Young
Good Morning
My wife and I live at 141 Lagoon St Narrabeen on the northern side of the above application .
I submitted an email last Friday explaining that we were away until the weekend before last
and did not read your notification letter until that time .
We have serious concerns as to the high risk the proposal has to create subsidence in our
driveway and have now received an engineers report confirming our fears . The report is now
with Will Fleming , town planner who is preparing a submission to council who will attach the
engineers report . We trust no decision will be made on the application until both reports are
presented to council .
This morning I spoke to two neighbours who were included in the notification map but who did
not receive any communication from council . They were both very concerned that they had
not been notified.
Thank you for your time .
Regards
Tom Webster 
Sent from my iPad




